
Opening of Sapporo Office 

 

Iwata Godo is pleased to announce that it opened its Sapporo office on September 21, 2023, in line 

with an increase in the scale and activities of our practice, so that we can provide our clients in 

Hokkaido with more comprehensive legal services.  

 

Eiguchi Manabu, a partner with extensive experience in responding to investigations by public 

agencies, managing third-party committees, and conducting investigations, as well as in dealing with 

corporate matters, will transfer to the Sapporo office and support clients in a wide range of fields, in 

cooperation with other attorneys.  

 

【Address】 

Iwata Godo Sapporo Office 

MMS Sapporo Ekimae Bldg., 1-7, Kita 4-jyo Nishi 4-chome, Chuo-Ku, Sapporo, Hokkaido 060-0004, 

Japan 

TEL：011- 804-8621 

FAX：011- 351-2740 

 

【Commencement of Operations】September 21, 2023 

 
■5 min. walk from Sapporo Station (JR Line) 

 ■1 min. walk from Sapporo Station (Namboku Line) 
※The Sapporo office is a branch office of Iwata Godo LPC. 


